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!

! U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: DocumentControlDesk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject. Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Resgmse to Request for Additional Information
Regarding Floor Response Spectra for
Replacement Recirculation Piping Systems

References: (1) Letter from Mohan C. Thadani, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(USNRC), to Garrett D. Edwards, PECO Energy Company,
dated August 6,1998'

(2) Telecon between USNRC (M. Thadani) and PECO Energy Company
(J. Hufnagel) on September 22,1998

Dear Sir / Madam:
l

Your Request for Additional Information (RAl) which was transmitted by the reference
(1) letter requested a response within 45 days from its receipt. As agreed in the

i

reference (2) telecon, PECO Energy Company will defer responding to your RAI until -

such time that it is determined that all requested information is required. Providing a
complete response to your RAI, based on its current content, would require
considerable time and expense.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Ve truly yours, I

|| __k
Garrett D. Edwards
Director- Licensing

D
cc: H. J. Miller, Administrator, Region I, USNRC

A. C. McMurtray, USNRC Senior Resident inspector, PBAPS
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